Elsen, Nikki

From: the Root Note <therootnote@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 12:03 PM
To: Kabat, Tim; ZZ Council Members

*+* CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear Mayor Tim Kabatt, and council members,

I am writing to let you know how helpful it would be for my business if the liquor license fee this year was reduced.

1 heard there was a proposal to consider reducing the fee, due to issues small businesses are facing during Covid-19. These issues are
real, all the efforts made by government to support small businesses during this time will not be unseen by me, and will help lead me in
determining whether or not | should reopen in the future.

Thank you for considering this,
Corrie Brekke
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